
VIA EMAIL 

drm@portlandmaine.gov 

August 25, 2017 

Doug Morin, Code Enforcement Team Leader 
City of Portland Inspections Division 
389 Congress Street, Room 315 
Portland, ME 04101 

Re: 656 Riverside Street, Portland, ME 
Electrical Permit No. 2017-04196 

Dear Mr. Morin: 

Green Mountain Communications, Inc. (Green Mountain) is sending this letter in response to 
our final electrical walk at the above-referenced job site.  

We would like to have the records show that the 400 amp feed, the utility pole and the conduit 
riser on the pole were relocated after the City of Portland’s service inspection. Green Mountain 
was not asked to, nor did we participate in, the relocation. We request that any liability that 
may occur to this service feed not be applied against our electrical license. 

If you have any questions or require additional information, please do not hesitate to contact 
me at (603) 817-0379 or d.skelley@greenmtncomm.com. 

Sincerely, 

Douglas Skelley 
Electrical Project Manager 
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